
To: Board of Education

From: Brad Swanson

Date: July 11, 2022

Re: 2022-23 Educational Support Personnel Recommendation: GBOC, GBA, and

Special Education

Recommendation:

The administration recommends that the Board of Education approve the following

Educational Support Personnel FTE staffing for the 2022-23 school year as represented

below.

2021-22 2022-23 Year-to-Year

Difference

GBS Sp. Ed. GBS Sp. Ed.

BOE Approved 17.66 FTE Recommended 18.26 FTE +0.60 FTE

GBN Sp. Ed. GBN Sp. Ed.

BOE Approved 11.30 FTE Recommended 10.80 FTE -0.50 FTE

GBA GBA

BOE Approved 28.42 FTE Recommended 27.77 FTE -0.65 FTE

GBOC GBOC

BOE Approved 9.67 FTE Recommended 9.67 FTE 0.00 FTE


